

Mr Andrei Shorets, Mayor of Minsk, Vierchni Horad, Svobody 2A, Minsk 220030, Belarus

9th May 2017

Dear Mayor,

Congratulations to you and to the city of Minsk on hosting the closing ceremony of the Sri Chinmoy Oneness-Home Peace Run. I understand preparations are underway and we wish you every success with this event. I was delighted to welcome the Peace Run to the Mansion House in Dublin on 28th April and celebrate the 30th anniversary of the Run and launch the European Leg of the 2017 Edition of the Oneness-Home Peace Run.

Dublin City is noted for its hospitality and The Peace Run was welcomed here with open arms with support from my offices, schools and Dublin City Council

For two & half months, like so many people over the last 30 years of the Peace Run, people in Dublin, along the route and at the end in Minsk will get an opportunity to carry the lighted torch and share in the ideals of the Peace Run – 'to inspire the creation of a more peaceful world'

I wish you our best wishes for the Closing Ceremony.

Kind Regards,

Brendan Carr

Lord Mayor of Dublin